e HEART

of Regina Health Center

A Celebration 30 Years in the Making

Dinner Gala Celebrates 30 Years of Excellence while Raising $220,000 for Third-Floor Refresh

The grounds of Regina Health Center have always been a special place. They became even
more so the evening of June 7 as 200 supporters gathered for a special tented dinner gala

to celebrate 30 years of providing quality, mission-driven care to religious women, brothers,
priests and lay people.

Attendees also gathered to honor Sister Judith Ann Karam, CSA, congregational leader

for the Sisters of Charity of St. Augustine and Chair of the public juridic person for the
Sisters of Charity Health System. Sr. Judith Ann was instrumental in the opening of Regina
Health Center in 1993 and is a recognized and respected leader in Catholic health care both

regionally and nationally.

“We are so very blessed to honor the 30th anniversary of Regina Health Center, for their
commitment to the care of vowed religious, priests and lay people in need of skilled nursing
care in the most beautiful home of the Sisters of Charity of St. Augustine,” said Janice G.
Murphy, president and CEO Sisters of Charity Health System. “Sister Judith Ann Karam
helped lead this important level of care, which was the first in the country. In a prayer
attributed to St. Oscar Romero, ‘We plant seeds that one day will grow” and that has been
the gift to watch unfold over 30 years.”

At the event, attendees enjoyed appetizers, drinks and dinner, plus a

Q

€, special 30th anniversary video and presentation. In addition to being
A
>

a celebration of the history and accomplishments of Regina Health
Center (RHC), the event helped raise much-needed funds for capital
z project needs. Supporters raised more than $220,000 through

sponsorships and ticket sales. The capital project needs include an
overdue refresh of the third-floor assisted living area.

Continued on page 4
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MISSION

Regina Health Center
provides compassionate
and holistic health care
services primarily for
members of religious
communities, clergy
and for other persons
needing supportive
services or residential
nursing care. Regina
Health Center is a
collaborative ministry
sponsored by the Sisters
of Charity Health System.
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WHAT WILL 2053 LOOK LIKE?

A LETTER FROM THE EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR

After we just had a wonderful year celebrating the first 30 years of Regina Health
Center, it might be a bit interesting to wonder what things will look like over the
next 30 years.

Of course it’s impossible to say. But, | do know that Regina Health Center has
always kept an eye on the future while also providing the day-to-day compassionate,

holistic, God-centered care that is our hallmark — and at the same time being able
to adapt and adjust with whatever has come our way.

What long-term care looked like 30 years ago looks nothing like it does today. Assisted living was in its
infancy. Basically, there was one place to go regardless of the level of care that was needed. Now, there
are multiple options to better meet the needs of each resident, ranging from active lifestyles for active
seniors to skilled nursing to memory care. Things have really changed and grown over the last 30 years.

We adapt to changes and rise to the challenges that have come along, and that’s what we’ll do
moving forward. We don’t know what kind of new technologies or innovations the future will bring,
but we do know that we are well equipped to overcome whatever challenges and opportunities
present themselves.

Part of that ability to adapt includes periodically refreshing our physical spaces. Thanks to the
generosity of our donors, the success of our 30th anniversary events and the Holy-In-One Fund-A-
Need, we will begin a refresh of our third-floor assisted living area. The refresh will include new flooring,
upgraded lighting and an updated color palette on the walls for a more inviting look and feel, and new
furniture in the common areas.

Similar to the refresh of the first and second floors a few years ago, an updated third floor will enable
us to provide a better quality of life for residents. It will also position Regina Health Center for the
future to help with marketing to attract more residents.

We're at the point we can start with the refresh, but there is still time to donate so we can go even bigger
and do even more with the refresh. Your support really does make a meaningful impact on the quality of
life for residents. It certainly did with the remodel of the first and second floors. And, more recently with
the expansion of the Madonna Garden with more space for residents and the new pavilion.

What will 2053 look like? Nobody knows for sure, but we do know that we are as committed as ever
to meeting the needs of our religious and the wider community for the next 30 years and beyond,
whatever the future brings.

a/ﬂ@(\j&&z&

Deacon Mark C. Yantek, LNHA
Executive Director, Regina Health Center



Jim Glowacki and team after hitting a great shot.

Holy-in-One a Hit

We extend our gratitude for your support of the 24th Annual
Holy-In-One Golf Outing, including the online auction, raffles
and Fund-A-Need. Firestone Country Club graciously hosted

192 golfers on its renowned courses, with perfect weather.

The online auction had more than 100 winners and many
bidders competing for unique packages, raising more than
$37,000. Plus, more than $25,000 was donated for Fund-A-
Need, earmarked for updating the assisted living floor. With
the generosity of supporters, the golf outing successfully raised
more than $250,000 to benefit retired religious clergy and

seniors residing at Regina Health Center.

The 25th annual Holy-In-One will be held Thursday, August 8,

2024, at Firestone Country Club. +

THE
DATE

FOR THE
25TH ANNUAL
HOLY-IN-ONE

8.8.24

(Top photo) The Absolute Pharmacy team; RHC staff and volunteers

We are currently seeking sponsorships for the 2024 event.

Contact Colleen at 330.659.5132 to find out more. and Debbie Colberg.

(left to right) Mary Takacs, the Backswing golf pro, Judy Casselberry,




A CELBERATION continued from page 1

“Congratulations on the successful 30th anniversary
gala as well as the creation of RHC to meet the unmet
needs of religious congregations, diocesan priests and
laity when the needs were so critical. RHC is a model
of excellence and was always the first of its kind in the
United States,” said Sr. Margaret Taylor, SIW. “What a
blessing is seen in the collaboration among the religious
congregations over many years. It’s one thing to create
a ministry and it’s another to sustain the ministry
over the long-haul, especially in the midst of a global
pandemic. I pray that RHC will continue to offer its
healing ministry of Jesus for generations to come. May
the hopes and dream that were answered 30 years ago
continue to serve the needs of countless others going

forward.”

The event’s honoree, Sr. Judith Ann, reflected on the
importance of gathering to celebrate RHC’s 30th
anniversary and the gratitude she has for everyone who

has been a part of RHC’s success over the last 30 years.

“The event itself was a wonderful time to
celebrate friends and family. | have always
been blessed by so many from the hospitals,
boards, ministries and organizations. | felt
extremely honored at RHC’s 30th anniversary
gala because | was able to enjoy so many
in one place that have served in various
capacities to support many of our ministries,
let alone helped us to continue meeting the
needs at Regina Health Center. | could have
stood there thanking everyone two more hours
for all the many people who have been involved
in supporting RHC and all of us.”

— Sr. Judith Ann

Father Juancho Ramos, SSS, and Scott Gongos, Congregation
of Blessed Sacrament




A GROUNDBREAKING HISTORY

Regina Health Center was a pioneer as one of
the first inter-congregational skilled nursing
and assisted living facilities in the United States
when it opened in 1993 in Mount Augustine,
the motherhouse for the Sisters of Charity of

St. Augustine that was built in 1955. In the
early 1990s, the Sisters raised more than $7.5
million to renovate and convert much of the
facility, collaborating with 22 Catholic religious

congregations.

The goal was to ensure that aging women
religious and priests in Northeast Ohio

would receive the highest quality health care
services, along with supportive programs that
would keep them spiritually, mentally and
socially engaged. Today, Regina Health Center
continues to welcome religious women, brothers,
priests and lay people who embrace our core
values of spirituality and shared community life

as we extend the healing mission of Jesus. +

YOU CAN STILL HONOR
A 30-YEAR LEGACY

While the anniversary gala was a big success,
we still welcome gifts to the Regina Health
Center 30th Anniversary Fund to enhance the
building, capital project needs, repair and
replacement needs. Contact Mission Support
and Donor Relations Director Colleen Day

at 330.659.5132 or cday@reginahealthcenter.
org for more information. Your support is
critical to helping the long-term mind, body
and spiritual care needs of religious sisters,
brothers, priests and lay people.

Dinner guests (left to right) Mary Barron, Barbara Toth, John Weiss (standing),
Jim Bilek, Sister Irene Charette, OSU




STAFF SPOTLIGHT

Programs and
Transportation
Department Keep
RHC Moving

The Regina Health Center Programs and
Transportation Department plays an important
role in helping to ensure residents have fullness
of life. Mike Macy, Tim Macy, Bob Rivera and
Jack Snider provide transportation for residents
to enjoy recreational, cultural and spiritual
outings, as well as providing transportation to
medical appointments, which requires adapting

to changing schedules.

“It takes teamwork to be a winner, and we

have a winning team with the drivers in our
Programs and Transportation Department.
Mike, Tim, Bob and Jack keep the ball rolling
with their flexibility and willingness to adapt to
the schedule changes that occur just about every
day,” said Sister Regina Fierman, CSA, who
oversees the department. “The residents have
expressed their appreciation for our drivers, and
the drivers have said how grateful they are to

be able to do the driving trips for the residents.
Resident satisfaction is the name of the game,
and our drivers are outstanding. They are a

winning team.” +

Pictured are Jack Snider, Mike Macy, Sister Regina Fierman, CSA, Tim Macy
and Bob Rivera (not pictured: Mike Dzion)
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Resident Deacon Joseph Bourgeois, SSS, pictured with Bob Rivera, driver and
volunteer at RHC



Thanks and Gratitude

The residents, board of directors and staff of Regina Health Center are extraordinarily grateful to you, our generous
supporters, whose loyalty and commitment ensure that our aging religious and laity will continue to receive the best
and most compassionate health care in this God-centered environment.

Below is the 2022 Donor Roll. We are blessed by generous supporters and in 2022, there were 1,234 donors that helped
raise $1,320,001. These gifts go toward the care of the aging religious, clergy and lay residents who count on this support.
Know that all donors listed below, living and deceased, are prayed for at our daily Mass in the Holy Family Chapel at Regina

Health Center.

THANK YOU 2022 DONORS

The donor listing on these pages represents Circle of Giving Society members of $100 or more who made gifts in 2022, as well as those whose

continued support has accumulated to milestone levels.

LIFETIME BENEFACTORS

INDIVIDUAL ACCUMULATED GIVING
$25,000+

Anonymous (9)

Margaret Berta*

Gerald M. and Jean Boldt

Mary Jane and Jack G. Breen*
Margaret Anne Brosnan*

Dale and Laura Chorba

Karen Daverio and George W. Daverio, Jr*
Florence Dinter*

Lorraine Dodero

Ann Doran Walsh*

Patricia Droba

Cecilia A. and Richard L. Dzurec*

Brian J. and Sheila Flannery

Robert J. and Linnet Fritz

Lana J. and John Graber*

Frank L. Grdina*

Mary E. Grecol*

Ann Gullufio*

Mark A. Kadzielski

J. M. and Bonnie Kapp

Kathleen C. and Charles J. Koch
Maryellen* and Robert* Kraus

Joseph C. and Cynthia G. Maurer
Robert C. and Agnes M. Maynard

David Melville and Pamela Erb-Melville
Dorothy A. and Antonino Motta*
Raymond M. and Katie M. Murphy

Sam and Anne-Marie Petros

Janet M. Pfeiffer*

Nancy A. Rego*

Judge Kenneth A. Rocco and Rebecca C. Rocco*
Cleo and Paul Schimmel

Agnes M. Seib*

Denise M. Simeone and Charles Manno
David and Georganne Simia

Indukumar M. Sonpal, MD and Janet Sonpal
Joseph A. Sopko, Jr, MD and Elizabeth P.
Macintyre, MD

Joseph G. Spagnuolo

M. Irene Starn*

James and Linda Venner

*Deceased

Irene A. and John J. Waldron*
Klara V. Weisenberger*

John J. Weiss

Thomas M. and Kathy Welsh
David C. and Eva Wilmot
Bruce and Mary Helen Wright
Lynn and Mark Yanke

ORGANIZATION ACCUMULATED
GIVING $50,000+

Anonymous (3)

Eva L. & Joseph M. Bruening Foundation
Catholic Charities

Congregation of the Blessed Sacrament
Congregation of the Sisters of St. Joseph
Dairymens

Diocese of Parma

Diocese of Youngstown

Dominican Sisters of Peace

Donley’s Inc.

F. J. O'Neill Charitable Corporation

The Folk Charitable Foundation

The GAR Foundation

H.C.S. Foundation

Anne Kilcawley Christman Foundation
Koch Foundation, Inc.

Lakehurst Foundation

The Lehner Family Foundation

Frank J. Lewis Foundation, Inc.

Jean G. Morgan Trust

M.G. O’'Neil Foundation

Arthur B. McBride, Sr. Family Foundation
John P. Murphy Foundation

National Religious Retirement Office
The C. Walder Parke Family Foundation

Raskob Foundation for Catholic Activities, Inc.

Charles E. & Mabel M. Ritchie
Memorial Foundation
Saint Ann Foundation
Sisters of Charity Foundation of Cleveland
Sisters of Charity Health System
Sisters of Charity of Cincinnati
Sisters of Charity of St. Augustine
Sisters of Notre Dame

Sisters of the Incarnate Word

SOAR!

Summa Health System

The Poor Clares of Perpetual Adoration
Ursuline Sisters of Cleveland

W. O’Neil Foundation

REGINA SOCIETY

PLANNED GIFTS

Anonymous (4)

Margaret Anne Brosnan*

Carla and Gary Burrus

Father Charles L. Byrider*
Marie A. Christopher*

Richard T. and Carol E. Connelly
Fr. Ralph Coletta*

Rita A. and Calvin G. Covell
Mary Cusack

John K. Dieling*

Florence Dinter*

Edward J. Doran*

Ann and Dr. Robert M. Eiben*
Karen M. Frey

Donald A. Gedeon*

Ruth H.* and Joseph Graskemper*
Mary E. Grecol*

Ann Gullufio*

Reverend William J. Johnson*
Margaret F. Keehner*

Lucille S. Licht*

Elizabeth P. Macintyre, MD
Michael J. Mileca

Jean G. Morgan

Dorothy A. and Antonino Motta*
Catherine V. Murphy*

Ann Murray*

Maureen O’Neill-Laszlo and Charles K. Laszlo

Anne L. Orosz*

Margaret M. Patton

Janet M. Pfeiffer*

Nancy A. Rego*

James V. Robb*

Thomas J. and Gwendolyn A. Seeman
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Agnes M. Seib*

Genevieve* and Joseph Solomon
M. Irene Starn*

Edward J.* and Barbara A. Toth
Lucille K. Ursem*

Martha M. Wagner*

Ann Doran Walsh*

Stephen J. Wargo*

Klara V. Weisenberger*
Elizabeth A. Willacker*

INDIVIDUAL ACCUMULATED GIVING
$10,000-24,999

Anonymous (7)

Karl S. Alfred, MD and Lamarr Alfred*
Michael Barth

Robert and Robin Beiswenger
Richard M. and Eileen Blair

Father Charles L. Byrider*

Marcus V. and Anna M. Cavanagh
Marie A. Christopher*

Janet and Martin Cinadr

David Comiono and Jan Witt-Comiono
Joan A. Conrad and Edward J. Conrad, Jr*
Rita A. and Calvin G. Covell

John K. Dieling*

Edward J. Doran*

Marie M. and David E. Edmonds

Ann and Dr. Robert M. Eiben*

William J. Fayen, MD and Margaret D. Fayen
Melysa Foster

Karen M. Frey

John E. Gallagher, Jr and Eileen F. Gallagher
Donald E.* and Mary Ann Ganim*
Douglas J.* and Charlotte Ganim*
James and Audrey Glowacki

Theresa F. and Hubert J. Golden*
Philip J. and Kathleen A. Guban

Ann and John Haag*

Elsie N. and Frank Hefferle*

Dr. Randolph M. and Dolores Heinle
Lee C. and Joanne Howley

John Hrobsky

Reverend Walt Jenne

Margaret F. Keehner*

Margaret A. Keenan

John and Lauren M. Klee

Eugene L. and Jo Ann Kramer
Leonard A. and Betty J. Krysinski*
Catherine and Paul Leimkuehler*
Lucille S. Licht*

Marie and August LoPresti*

Reverend James G. Maloney

Joan E. and Richard Marsh

Michael J. Mileca

*Deceased

Daniel J. and Mary W. Murphy
Charles J. and Patricia Nock
Thomas M. and Nancy A. O’'Donnell*
Maureen O’Neill-Laszlo and Charles K. Laszlo
Thomas and Deborah S. Orr

Nacy A.* and Rosemary Panzica*
Terri and John Parker

Charles A. and Therese Peter
Patrick J. and Andrea Powers

Most Reverend Alexander J. Quinn*
Peter G. and Kathleen Reibold*
Jack and Marcia Reidy

Mark and Joyce Reiter

Brian and Laurie Russell

Frank S.* and Beverly Sara*

Paul G. and Virginia Schloemer

Sue and Wayne D. Schmidt

Sharon C. and Matthew Schneider
The Schroer Family

Thomas J. and Gwendolyn A. Seeman
Barbara L. and Dudley Sheffler*
Russell L. and Elaine S. Simeone
David A. and Georgeann Simia
Joseph Sopko, Sr*

Helen F. Stokes*

John D. and Rita J. Szy

Edward J.* and Barbara A. Toth
Reverend Eileen F. Vizcaino

Maria K. and Herbert F. Volk*

Frank A. and Lorna Wagner

Martha M. Wagner*

Bob and Alice Ward

Lawrence A. and Sherry Ward

Tom and Sharon Ward

Reverend Edward F. Weist

John F. Wilhelmy, Jr and Marie Wilhelmy
Robert J. Zavagno*

ANNUAL GIVING

CIRCLE OF ABUNDANT JOY

INDIVIDUALS $5,000+
Anonymous (1)

Dale and Laura Chorba

Stephen Comunale

Karen Daverio

John Dedinsky

Lorraine Dodero

Melysa J. Foster

James and Audrey Glowacki

Lana J. Graber*

Drenda K. and M. John Heydel
Michael Huhn

Chris and Ann Kichurchak
Kathleen C. and Charles J. Koch
Joseph C. and Cynthia G. Maurer
Robert C. and Agnes M. Maynard
Raymond M. and Katie M. Murphy
Andrew Richards

Cleo and Paul Schimmel

Sue Schmidt

Raymond E. and Eleanor M. Smiley
Joseph A. Sopko, Jr, MD and Elizabeth P.
Macintyre, MD

Evelyn R. Tominey

Maria K. Volk

Richard A. and Marjorie L. Walton
Lynn and Mark. J. Yanke

ORGANIZATIONS $10,000+
Anonymous (1)
Action Management Services LLC
Corinne L. Dodero Foundation for
the Arts & Sciences
Fidelity Charitable Gift Fund
Koch Foundation, Inc.
Lakehurst Foundation
Frank J. Lewis Foundation, Inc.
M.G. O’Neil Foundation
The C. Walder Parke Family Foundation
S.A. Comunale Co. Inc.
Sisters of Charity Foundation of Cleveland
Sisters of the Incarnate Word
Ursuline Sisters of Cleveland

CIRCLE OF LOVING KINDNESS

INDIVIDUALS $2,500 to $4,999
Anonymous (3)

Michael Barth

Robert and Robin Beiswenger

James and Sandy Bilek

David Comiono and Jan Witt-Comiono
Kevin and Diane Day

Clement E. Decrane and Sheila A. Decrane*
Nick and Melissa DeGennaro

Gary and Rhonda Didado

Anthony Dosen, Jr and Maureen Dosen
Steve and Deborah Drapac

Norman L. Eckinger, Jr and Jane Eckinger
Timothy Ford

Greg and Jean C. Foust

Karen M. Frey

Kevin Haasz

Kathleen R. and Lee Homyock

John P. and Lauren M. Klee

Frank Mahnic, Jr and Elsa* Mahnic
Janice G. Murphy

Terry Rothermel

Brian and Laurie Russell

Denise M. Simeone and Charles Manno
Stanley F. and Marilyn A. Szwed
Jonathan Veres

Frank A. Wagner

Clay Wallace

John J. Weiss

ORGANIZATIONS $7,500 to $9,999
Akron Community Foundation

Catholic Community Foundation

Nacy and Rosemary Panzica Foundation

CIRCLE OF ABIDING LOVE

INDIVIDUALS $1,000-2,499

Anonymous (2)

Terry E. Abramovich

Gerald M. and Jean Boldt

Tom Burke

Antoinette V. Cinch

Donna M. and Martin D. Collins

Mary R. Cronin

Michael Di Severia

Victor DiGeronimo, Sr and Lurlie Digeronimo
Wayne E. and Jane F. Dydo

Marie M. and David E. Edmonds

Theodore J. and Chriss Esborn

Jim Farmer

Eileen F. Gallagher and John E. Gallagher, Jr
Donald E. Ganim*

Naomi Ganoe



John Ghosn
Louis and Linda Gillombardo
Michael and Eve* Goebel
Virginia Gore
James P. and Sheila L. Gulick
Edward J. Haag
Ann Haag
James Hovan, Il and Laura Hovan
Margaret L Howley
Anthony J. and Patricia Hyland
Mark A. and Anne Janack
Reverend Walter H. Jenne
Mark A. Kadzielski
David E. and Mary Karam
Margaret A. Keenan
Wissam E. Khoury, DPM and
Josette Monachino
John J. Koral
James F. Lavelle, Jr. and Marianne Zoldak-Lavelle*
Richard Lobalzo
Reverend James G. Maloney
Daniel T. Marchetta, Jr and Ginger Marchetta
Rick Meserini, MHSA, LNHA
Don and Cynthia Misheff
John T. and Mary Mulligan
Maureen O’Neill-Laszlo and Charles K. Laszlo
George J. and Linda E. Palko
Terri and John Parker
Charles A. and Therese Peter
Ron and Lori Peterson
Robert and Vangi Pumphrey
Sharon L. and Robert Rivera
Sharon C. and Matthew Schneider
Thomas and Shari Schrader
Thomas J. and Gwendolyn A. Seeman
James W. and Virginia M. Sikon
Russell L. and Elaine S. Simeone

Valerie Snyder

Gary Steigerwald

James and Julie Strunk

Robin Stursa

Bruce T. and Paula L. Swartz
Edward J. Timko and Rita Timko*
Chad Trush

Reverend Eileen F. Vizcaino
Reverend Edward F. Weist
James T. and Laura Weist
David C. and Eva Wilmot
Bruce and Mary Helen Wright
Reverend Paul J. Wysocki*
Francina Yanak

ORGANIZATIONS $5,000-7,499
Absolute Pharmacy, Inc.
Backswing Golf Events Inc
Buckeye Corrugated Inc.

Congregation of the Sisters of St. Joseph
Fedeli Family Charitable Foundation
The Folk Charitable Foundation
JAH Foundation
Charles J. and Elizabeth R. Koch Foundation
The Lehner Family Foundation
National Philanthropic Trust
Smiley Family Charitable Foundation
St. Michael’s the Archangel Catholic
Church Charity Fund
Therapy in Motion
The Venner Family Foundation

CIRCLE OF DEEP PEACE

INDIVIDUALS $500-999
Anonymous (1)

Ellen and Bill Barber

John A. Bastulli, MD and Lorene B. Bastulli
Donald A. and Joann Bay

Gerald G. Bernar, Jr.

Tom Blackerby

Michael P. and Barbara D. Bohan
John Bookmyer

Michael and Linda Brncick

Phillip J. and Linda N. Catanzaro
Marcus V. and Anna M. Cavanagh
Frank and Janet Celedonia

Janet and Martin Cinadr

Ronald Coleman

Michael J. and Margaret S. Connelly
William Connelly

Robert A. Conrad

Colleen Corrigan Day and Brian D. Day
Wendy Crist

Lawrence Cristino, Jr.

Victor Davis

Brian and Susan G. Day

Joseph A. and Colleen M. DiGeronimo
Mark A. Doyle

Cecilia A. Dzurec

Dale S. and Linda Economus
Diane J. Fashinpaur

Mary Ann Fischer

Brian J. and Sheila Flannery

Father Richard A. Gonser

Pat Graham

Philip J. and Kathleen A. Guban
Thomas Henderson

John J. and Elizabeth M. Hennelly
John A. and Mary F. James
Shannon and Edward Jerse

Richard Knoth

Deborah Korce

John Koscianski

Eugene L. and Jo Ann Kramer
Dennis M. and Linda Lessick
Theodore and Roberta Lux

Joseph Marchetta

Rose Mary Matejka

Wade and Jo Ann Maupin

Richard E. and Anne C. Mayer
Dominic Mazullo

Joseph C. and Kathleen M. McCarty
David Melville and Pamela Erb-Melville
Michael J. Mileca

Robert D. and Valerie G. Milne
Randy Mucha

Reverend John J. Mullee

Amy Nguyen

Howard Novak

Richard J. and Donna M. Pacyna

End-Of-Year
Giving
Scan the QR code to

make your end-of-year
donation. All gifts go

directly to the care of
residents.

Michele A. and Joseph A. Pentek
Bernice Raineri

Elaine J. Rozic

Marlene Shivak

David W. Sommers

Joseph G. Spagnuolo

Marc Stefanski

Terry D. and Karen L. Stilla
Chester F. and Judy Talarczyk
John and Anna Marie Taylor
Rachel Telow

Leo and Charlene Terlep

Robert G. and Irene M. Urbanski
Cynthian Wilhelmy, MD

Thomas Wolf

Mark C. and Nancy Yantek

ORGANIZATIONS $1,000-4,999

The Alumni Association of Mercy

BakerHostetler

Kenneth L. Calhoun Charitable Trust

Carmel of the Holy Family

Catholic Charities

Catholic Diocese of Cleveland

Citizens Charitable Foundation

Corebiolabs

Dominican Sisters of Peace

Gordon Food Service

KeyBank

M&M Management & Consulting, Inc.

Arthur B. McBride, Sr. Family Foundation

Medical Mutual of Ohio

Norman Eckinger, Inc

PNC Bank

Plumbers Local No. 55

Powers Coal and Coke

S&T Bank

Schwab Charitable

Lloyd L. and Louise K. Smith Memorial Foundation

Steel Valley Portable X-Ray Service

The Helen F. Stolier and Louis Stolier
Family Foundation

Michael and Helen Talty Charitable Trust

Welty Family Foundation

CIRCLE OF UNFAILING HOPE

INDIVIDUALS $300-499

Anonymous (1)

Andrew Abramovich

Christopher L. Adelman, MD
and Kathleen Mylecraine

Mary Barron

Gerald Bernar, Sr. and JoAnne Bernar

Frank and Joan A. Chester

David R. Cinadr

Dominic and Melissa Cugini

Lois A. and Timothy Czekaj

Jeff Davis

Carole A. Delzeith

Mary and Siegfried Ditzig
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Peter A. and Mary T. Djordjevich
Mary Lynn and Thomas A. Droughton
Ernest R. and Bonnie L. Estep
David Fitzgibbons

Mary Freeman

Douglas E. Fries

Adam S. and Mary Gockowski
Annette and Craig Gorris
Robert H. Gries

Joyce Haynes

Fausto G. and Maria C. Hidalgo
Kathleen M. Hocevar

Reverend Mark L. Hollis

Mary S. Hudec

Christopher Hughes

Jason Hughes

John M. and Linda L. Hughes
Laddie E. and Mary C. Hula
Richard M. Jorz and Kathy Hartman
Reverend Lawrence Jurcak
Natalie Kennedy

Mel B. and Carol L. Kman
Sandra Kraft

James D. and Carla P. Kraus
Mike Kurgan

Laurence J. Lembach, DPM and Mary K. Lembach

Richard and Elaine Mahl
John McKenna

John Molchan

Jo-Ann Moritz

Jill A. Ondracek

Jenny Rhodes

Marian R. and Marc Rubin

John A. Rusnaczyk, Jr. and Susan M. Rusnaczyk

Harry P. and Elizabeth J. Schmidt*
Elizabeth Skerl

Gabriel Smith

Father William A. Smith

William B. and Patricia Stiller

John Tsoras

Matthew F. and Jennifer Wade
Reverend Francis P. Walsh

Albin J. and Carol A. Weiler

Edward G. Wilt, MD and Marilyn A. Wilt

ORGANIZATIONS $600-999
Merrill Lynch

CIRCLE OF GENTLE COMPASSION

INDIVIDUALS $100-299
Anonymous (14)

Mary Lou and Bill Adams

Ryan Allerman

Veronica Allerman

Larry and Dolores Anderson
Joan M. Andrews

Sister Katherine Andrews, CSA

Dale Armbruster

Wayne F. and Milly Asmus*
Mark Bachmann

Richard Bamberger

Donald and Barbara D. Baran
Luci Barbeck

Aaron Barker

Linda Barker

Judith A. and Dale R. Barnes
Joe Barnie

Suzanne Barto

Chester and Ursula M. Bartosik
Carol E. Bartu

Eileen A. Bartu

Richard P. and Kathy Bedell
Gary J. and Peggy K. Began
James and Denise Begin
Lisa J. and Joseph Bena
Robert and Susan Berk

Dave Beyerle

Rebecca A. Bidinotto

John Black

Bernard J. and Carol A. Blaha

Georgette L. Blanchfield and Edwin P. Fichter

Mary Jo Blonski

Barbara A. Bobula

Brian Bobula

Steve Boehnlein

David Boldt

Richard and Marylou Bongorno

Anthony Botos

Sharon Bournigal

Barbara R. Boyce

Mary Beth Breckenridge

Terrence Brennan

Donna Bright

Patricia Brigotti

Carl R. and Sharon Bryan

Barb Burke

Irene Burma

Tonya Busa

Christina Calabrese

Pamela Calautti

Doug Callahan

Gayle A. Campbell

Michael Caprez

Joe Carafelli

Cory Carner

Barbara Casalicchio

Jim Cassese

Carole J. Cesa

Daniel Chamberlin

Nick Ciriello

Frederick V. Clevenger

Kevin Clune

Claudia Cole

Matthew T. and Patricia A. Conklin

Retired Judge Colleen Conway Cooney
and John Cooney

Thomas Coppola

Rosemary E. Corcoran

Celia A. Corrigan

Sara Costanzo

Thomas and Julie Craft

Barbara J. Craighead

John J. and Corrine H. Crane

Shelley Csire

Renee C. Cummings

William Dabb

Frank Dachtler

Joseph A. and Maria G. D’Alessandro

David Damm

Carrie Datkuliak

Donald Davis

Nick Davis

Dan Day

Tom Day, Jr.

Clare and Roger S. DeCesare
Bob Dedinsky

Barbara L. Deimling*

Maria Del Villar

Nancy Delac

John P. and Brenda J. Delaney
John Delehanty

Therese Delucia

Delann Dempsey

Ellen Dempsey

James R. and Mary A. Derrick
Don DeVries

Paulus DeWit

Jack Dewitt

Frank Dickinson

Marilyn J. Dinardo

John Dodson

Patrick Dolan

Robert P. and Frances A. Dominak
Joe Donley

Joseph Doucette

John M. and Karen J. Dougherty
Joseph Dubovec

Allyn B. and Cliff Dukes

Kathy Duncan

Mark J. and Suzanne Dvoroznak
Michael D. and Dolores M. Dzion
Rosemary Ellison

Sister Miriam Erb, CSA

Dan Eureka

Donald and Peggy Evert

Larry E. and Rosemary Faulhaber
David Fechter

Allan Fentner

Barbara Ferris and Michael B. Ferris*
Diann Finn

Reverend Frances E. Fischer

Ed and Patricia Fitzpatrick
Terence J. Flanagan

Raymond Freas

Mary Frum

Gerald E. and Mary Lou Fuerst
Karen A. Funtek

Bennett Gaines

Leah Garber

Elizabeth Gerding

James M. Gilchrist

Chuck Gillombardo

Will Gilmore

Marty Goebel

Scott Gongos

Mark Gore

Donald Gorman

David Grajzl

Ralph Grajzl

Matthew and Laura A. Gray
Brian M. and Susan E. Graziano
David Green

Thomas Green

Fred G. and Jane A. Griech
Robert D. Gries

Luda Grossman

Patricia Grzybowski

Teresa Grzybowski

Kimberly K. and Ross A. Guarnera
Michael Gunselman

Sharon Gurko

James Haag

Mary Ann and David A. Haberman




Ronald Harrison

Michael F. Hart and Marcia Ziemczonek Hart
Patricia A. Haschak

Mark Hauser

Abigail Hayward

Shelia Hedrick

M. Eileen Hegarty

Karen Heimburger

Michael Hein

Gloria and John G. Hejl

Alvin Hernandez-Paxtor

Paul C. and Kristen Hiltz
Terrence E. Hogan, PhD and Michele E. Hogan
Sarah Holland

William C. and Patricia Homan
Leonard A. and Cheryl Honacki
James M. and Nancy M. Hopkins
Jeffrey Hord

Christine M. and Steven G. Horne
John O. Horton, Jr.

Jerry Hosticka

Lee C. and Joanne Howley
Hanna Hromulak

Kathleen A. Hronek

Anne M. Hughes

Mary Ellen and Robert Hunt
Frank lammarino

Jason Inestroza

Reverend Robert H. Jackson
George A. Jacobs

Barbara Jarmuzek

Thomas Jenkins

Eric Jezior

Paul W. Johenning, MD

Davon Jones

Thomas E. and Melissa Kaforey

Daniel S. and Cynthia L. Kalka
Daniel Kaltenbach

Ben Keating

Thomas C. and Doris Keith
Kathleen Keller

Kathleen J. Kelly

Maureen A. Kelly

Kyle Kern

Janet C. and Robert Kidney
Jennifer F. Kinzer

Rita Klauda

Brett Klinger

Karen Klott

Matt Kodrin

Donna M. Koler

Irene Koler

Kyle Koubek

Andy Koultourides
Susanna H. Krey and Charles M. Miller
Adam Kronenberger

Gary Kuban

Carol Kuboff

Carolyn Kurgan Russell
Lou LaGuardia

Peter LaHatte

Gregory and Christi Lalli
Karen S. LaMoreaux

Todd Lancaster

Amy Lane

Joe and Sue Laviano

Julie Lehman

Mary Pat and Bartley Leneghan
Steven Lev

Edward Libbers, CSC

John Linden

Aaron Link

Charitable Gift Annuities:
The Gift that Gives Back

You can support Regina Health Center and feel confident that you have
stable income for life with a charitable gift annuity, as well as receive a
partial tax deduction on your gift. The amount of income is determined

by the size of the donation and the donor’s age.

AGE CURRENT RATE*

Call Colleen Corrigan Day

60 4.9%
65 5.4%
70 5.9%
75 6.6%
80 1.6%
85 8.7%
90+ 9.7%

at 330.659.5132 for more
information and for a personalized
illustration showing the income
and tax benefits you can gain.

YOU

Leslie and Joanne Lipski

John Lisuch

Luis A. Llerena, MD and Amelia V. Llerena, MD
Therese A. Loftus

Greg Logsdon

Christine LoGuidice

Thomas Lough

Anthony Macklin

Jane Mahl

Regina Majikas Esposito

Lois Mangione

Carol L. Manista

David Mann

John Marek

John Marks

Dean Maron

Karen Marra

Esther Marsiglio

Father Theodore Marszal

Sister Therese Martin Turocy, OSU
Elizabeth Martin

Robert A. and Christine L. Martuch

GIVE $10,000 or more.

REGINA
HEALTH
‘ CENTER
\ 4
- + -
/’\
(\
P

RECEIVE PAYMENTS

while you live plus an immediate tax deduction.

*Rates shown are for a one-life annuity and are effective January 2023. The minimum age is 65 and minimum gift is $10,000 cash or securities.

No commissions or fees are paid.
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James McClelland

Jeanne and Curtis McCollum
Kathleen McComb

Laura L. and Michael P. McFadden
Gerald McFaul

James M. McGuirk

Linda R. McMahon

Shelby and Robert McMullen
Steve Means

Jessica E. Meighen

Daniel K. Menyah, MD and Gloria Menyah
Daniel and Ann M. Merkel

Tony P. and Angela R. Midea
Thomas R. and Christine Miklich
Jay and Chris Moldovanyi

Sheila and Larry Moriarty

Alan L. Mosinski

James L. and Diana E. Mulac
Robert Mullin

Mike and Maria Murdocco
Maureen R. Murman

Karen Murphy

Dennis Murray

Mary R. Murray

Gail and Mark Nelson

Sarah Newey

Marcia M. Nock

Brigid Nolan

The Honorable Mary Rose Oakar
Antoinette M. Obedisco
Reverend Donald P. Oleksiak
Leonard Oliver

Susan Orians

Nick Ortiz

Anthony Pacholewski

Josanne Pagel

Nik Pappas

Susan Paschke

Robert J. Pech

Kari Pekar

Pam Peresta

Frank J. Pikovsky

Edward Plazek

Kathleen M. Poporad and Emil D. Poporad, DDS
Jeff Poprik

Patricia M. Potopsky and Daniel R. Potopsky, Sr.*
Martin and Brenda Powers
Timothy J. Powers and Blanche J. Powers*
Edward Primosch

Joseph and Priscilla S. Prizzi

Jim Pugsley

Michael Quinn

Joseph D. and Rita M. Quirarte

Jeanine A. Radesic

James Rakauskas

Pam Rama

Matthew Regotti

Douglas A. and Ann B. Regula
Peter G. Reibold

Michael P. and Mary E. Rickey
Mark and Alison Riegel

Philip Riggle

Dominic J. and Jane A. Rinaldi
Ross Rizzo

Tim Roach

Maureen A. Roche

Dominic Ruby

Mark Ruby, Sr. and Kathryn Ruby
Daniel J. Ruminski

Rodger Russ

Nancy Sacco

Wayne R. Salamon

Laura Salvaggio

Paul M. Sandly

Joe Saporito

Anne G. and Mark Savastano
Aaron D. and Marie J. Schmidt
Shannon and Joseph Schmidt
Thomas Schmidt

Mary Ann Schneider

Terrence Schoen

Andrew J. Schrader

Terrance L. and Carla A. Schreiner
Kelly D. and Daniel J. Schroeder
Paul Schuh

Laura A. Schultz

Rick Schwachenwald

Merl Seastrom

Christopher Seeley

Rosemary Selepena

Therese Shaw-Jones

Phyllis Sheehan Bambeck
Tysier Shehadi

Julianne Shlonsky

Andrea Shuffield

Lisa Shyjka

Cory Sieniawski

Jessica Slone

Dan Smith

Arthur P. and Dianne L. Smyth
Indukumar M. Sonpal, MD and Janet Sonpal
Paul J. Soska, llI

Greg Specht

Kristin Springer and Gary Springer, Jr.
Jennie A. and Paul W. Stoehr
Carol J. Stofka

Jennifer Storey

Francis and Leigh Anne Strahler
lerene Sullivan

Gail Sutton

James F. Sweeney

The Honorable Martin J. Sweeney
Darlene Swiatkowski and Michael Lobalzo, Sr.
Christopher J. and Mary L. Swift
Marjorie A. Swindell

Grace A. Szubski

John D. and Rita J. Szy

Mary and Zoli Takacs

Reba Tanski

Linda Taylor

Thomas A. and Judith Tesar
Karen B. and Dave Thomas

Roy A. and Shelly M. Thornton

Doug Tinura

Allen R. Tracy and Petra Boesinger
Richard M. and Kelly Turner

Don Turpin

Adam Tzagournis

Richard Ulreich

Annette Urban

Juliann and Ryan Vale

James Valenty

Sandra and Craig R. Vernick
Ralph and Linda Verrecchia*
John Vesely

Anthony Vespoli

Vincent J. and Sylvia L. Vielhaber
Alfredo R. Villao

William R. Vorndran

Joseph and Kathleen M. Wadowick
Michael J. and Corrine D. Wagner
Gregory C. and Wendy Walk
David Wallace

Patrick J. and Mary E. Walsh
Lawrence A. and Sherry Ward
Michael Waryas

Lynda Watters

Adrian Welden

Raymond M. and Colleen O. Werning
The Honorable Michael Wheeler
Thomas Wiant

Pauline Wiesen

Jackie Wise

Eric Wiseman

Al Wittmann

Jacqueline Wolf

Ryan Workman

Todd Wrobleski

Ronald Yackly and Jean A. Geisman-Yackly
Lesa Yakovich

Dr. JJ Yang

Adam B. and Rupal Yanke
Kathleen T. Young

Sondra M. and Eugene G. Yurick
Justin Zabor

Paul Zach

Daniel Zarkovacki

Veronica and Susan Zavesky
Bernie Zeiher

Robert Zunkley

Kevin and Renee Zupancic

ORGANIZATIONS $100-599

A. Ripepi & Sons Funeral Homes, Inc.
McGorray-Hanna Funeral Homes
Laura R. and Lucian Q. Moffitt Foundation
Network for Good

Ray’s Auto & Truck Service, Inc.
Saint Raphael School

Sisters of Charity of Cincinnati
Sisters of Charity of St. Augustine

St. Mary Parish

Wayside Furniture

We thank our many other donors who

made thoughtful gifts to Regina Health
Center in 2022. Please consider joining

one of our Giving Circle Societies in 2023.
We regret if we have inadvertently excluded
or misspelled any names. Please call the
mission support and donor relations office
at 330.659.5142 so that we can correct

any errors. Thank you.



| IN MEMORIAM

It was with great sadness that

the Regina Health Center

family mourned the passing

of Timothy J. Baeslach, RN,
at a memorial service on September 7 in the Regina Health
Center chapel. Tim passed away suddenly on September 1 at
the age of 47 after being an integral part of the Regina Health

Center Nursing Department for three years. Tim previously

colleague, nurse and friend, Tim Baeslach. We mourn his
passing deeply, and know that, while there are no words for
the suffering we have endured as a community over his loss,
you know what is written on our hearts. We want to celebrate

his life lived for others.”

Director of Nursing Marti Shivak said, “Tim was extremely

proud of being an RN. He loved serving the residents at

worked as a hospice nurse and touched the lives of many Regina Health Center. Tim built real relationships with the

residents and staff over the years. He was husband to Gina residents and families and truly enjoyed talking and joking

and father to Zeke and Islee. with them. Tim will forever be in our hearts.”

During the memorial service, Father Ralph Wiatrowski We extend heartfelt condolences to Tim’s loved ones, friends

said, “Brothers and sisters, we gather this day to honor our and everyone who experienced his caring and generosity.

Vowed Religious & Clergy
CELEBRATE JUBILEE YEARS

70 YEARS 75 YEARS

.\‘v

Sr. Anne Koszarek, SSJ-TOSF

Sr. Mary Denis Maher, CSA Sr. Frances Ellsperman, OP Sr. Patricia Dipple, OSU

REGINA HEALTH CENTER (RHC) IS BLESSED TO SERVE SO MANY AREA RELIGIOUS AND CLERGY IN THEIR
RETIREMENT. THEY BRING WITH THEM A LIFETIME OF CARE AND MINISTRY THROUGH THEIR YEARS OF
SERVICE. IN 2023, RHC CELEBRATED FOUR OF THESE SPIRITUALLY RICH INDIVIDUALS WHO CONTINUE TO
SERVE WITHIN THE HALLS, CHAPELS AND SPACES AT RHC.




news and events

Our compassionate staff — a.k.a. “Team Regina” — go above and beyond to care for every resident. Pictured are just some of those dedicated team members.
(Top left to right) Kristine, Joanne, Chris, Emily, Mary, Corey, Tonya; (Bottom l to r) Kathy, Bonnie, Erin, Ryan, Patty, Marissa, Lois.

AN __ = _ Ak | w’f f‘//"/r r

% TOPGOLF

2024 HOLY-IN-ONE
WARM UP

Sunday, February 25, 2024
5820 Rockside Woods Blvd. North

Independence, Ohio 44131

2pmto 4 pm

Includes indoor golfing experience in a |
golf party bay, appetizers and event area
exclusively for our guests. Drink tickets will
be available to purchase. Proceeds will go
to Regina Health Center for the
2024 Holy-In-One event.

Feb. 25

Warm Up

The 2022 employee recognition and celebration dinner. (Top photo) Leadership and employees

celebrating milestone anniversaries, including Jan Murphy, CEO, Sisters of Charity Health

System; Shawn Mickle, RHC staff; Mark Yantek; Bob Rivera, RHC Driver; Sr. Judith Ann Allg . 8

Karam, CSA Congregational Leader; Laura Salvaggio, Receptionist; Marianne Able, Nursing; 25th Annual

Lauren Gentner, Dining Services; Natalie Kennedy, Nursing. (Bottom photo) Employees of the

Month 2022 include Nicole Johnson, Nursing; Chuck Kennedy, Maintenance; Susie Yanak, Golf OUtmg

Dining Services; Teresa Lenehan, Dining Services; Odessa Fields, Finance; Mark Garnier, Thursday, August 8, 2024,

Maintenance; Joe Maurer, Donor; Laura Salvaggio, Receptionist; Cindy Maurer, Donor. Joe at Firestone Country Club. Secure the course

and Cindy help make this program a success with their generous support of the Employee of

of your choice (north or west) with an ear|
the Month gift and an additional gift to the Employee of the Year. o ( ) v

sponsorship. Call Colleen at 330.659.5132
for more details.
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Regina Health Center resident
Sister Patrick Marie Walsh, OSU,
received VIP treatment when she
flew to Ireland in the fall of 2022
for a family wedding.

Sister Mary Ann Stoltz, SSJ-TOSF, enjoying the classic cars

Three Is the
Charm with
Car Cruise-In

Every August, the front grounds of
Regina Health Center are turned into
a large parking lot for one evening with
a wide variety of polished classic and
muscle cars and their drivers coming
from all over the region. Except for
this year.

After the initial date was re-scheduled
and then re-scheduled again due to
weather, the third time proved to be
the charm with the Car Cruise-In

happening September 13. Nearly 90
cars made the front lawn home for an

evening as residents and their families,

volunteers, staff, and community
members enjoyed the cars, grilled hot
dogs and snacks, and live music with
the Polka Pirates band.

Proceeds typically benefit the RHC
Resident Activities Fund. However, due
to the sudden passing of RHC Nurse
Tim Baeslach the day before the initial
Car Cruise-In was scheduled, residents
and staff wanted to honor Tim and raise
money for his family. Sales from raffle
basket tickets raised more than $4,700
for a college fund for Tim’s children. +
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REGINA HEALTH CENTER
5232 BROADVIEW ROAD
RICHFIELD, OHIO 44286
330 659 4161

reginahealthcenter.org

WISH 1ist

The Wish List continues to be a success for those wishing to help in a specific way. We thank the
Wish List donors who gave cash or gifts-in-kind in response to our last newsletter request, and
share our current needs below:

HOLY-IN-ONE AUCTION & RAFFLE ITEMS

Gift items that can be used for the online auctions and raffles at the annual Holy-In-One fundraiser.
Fine wine and spirits are needed. Gift cards for locally owned/premier restaurants, Amazon or Visa
gift cards are also needed.

ORDER OUT/EAT-IN PROGRAM
Donations to our Order Out/Eat In Program. Residents are able to order food from a local restaurant
and have it delivered for a special treat.

DVDS FOR ENTERTAINMENT
Donations of DVDs (or Amazon gift cards for DVDs for the Activities Department to share with and
show to residents)

PROJECTOR FOR PROMOTING REGINA HEALTH CENTER

Projector for Marketing and Mission and Donor Support presentations and promotion of Regina
Health Center. — FANGOR 1080P HD Projector, WiFi Bluetooth Projectors, Max 230” Projection
Screen Portable Home Theater Video Movie Proyector With Tripod, Compatible with HDMI, USB,
Laptop, i0S & Android Phone $165.

AQUARIUM & BIRD AVIARY UPKEEP
Donations for maintenance and upkeep of the two aquariums and bird aviary. The costs are $139 a
month for each fish tank and $109 per month for the bird aviary.

Contact Jillian Rader Young at 330.659.5142 or jrader@reginahealthcenter.org to make
arrangements or if you have questions. Thank you for supporting the Regina Health Center mission.
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Please Like us on
Facebook. We frequently
share resident events,
photos, organizational
news and employee

recognitions. G m

NEWSLETTER CREDITS

The Heart of Regina Health
Center newsletter is published
in the spring and fall to keep
our supporters and residents
updated on the many wonderful
people and things that take
place here every day.

WRITERS/EDITORS
Brad Hauber
Colleen Corrigan Day
Jillian Rader Young

CONTRIBUTING WRITERS
Melysa Foster

DESIGN
Diane Roberto

Financial and estate information contained in this newsletter is offered for general

REGINA HEALTH CENTER

information and is not to be interpreted as legal or professional advice. Please consult

with your attorney, financial or tax advisor for information specific to your situation.

A Ministry of the Sisters of Charity Health System

Regina Health Center has chosen to print responsibly on paper containing post-consumer recycled fiber.



